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"NeMeSiS (NMSS) was a fantastic opportunity, hands down the single best experience I've had in my schooling so far. The mathematics that you are introduced to is fascinating and completely unlike anything you will ever see in any mathematics classes at school. There's a lot of emphasis on the 'productive struggle' (as it was put to us) of mathematics, the tutors won't solve the problems for you, and the answers aren't in the back of the book. It forces you to come to some really interesting conclusions about maths by yourself, which was very rewarding. Even in the online setting, the social aspect was fantastic, you'll meet some of the most wonderful & talented people at NeMeSiS and I've made some very close friends through it that I'm still in contact with. If you're anything like me and have a love for puzzles, mathematics or problem solving, I cannot recommend NeMeSiS highly enough."
Will Baird – The Friends’ School



The social aspect played such a big part of it as well. There were 75+ people there from all states, all with similar interest within mathematics, which was a whole experience in itself. Many of which I still keep in contact with. Through my experiences at NMSS, it helped me to realise which area of maths I wanted to proceed further within in the future. So if you have even the slightest love for maths, puzzles or being mentally challenged, I cannot recommend NMSS enough.
Sif Svensdgaard – Don College


As this experience was about teaching you to learn for yourself, it was very rare for someone to discuss their ideas or to be allowed to discuss with others, leaving you to ponder for days about an answer. I must admit that it took me a couple of days to get a hang of this new way of learning but after a while it all started to come together. I was able to piece together parts from different lectures to form a new equation from a few days prior. Through doing this, I managed to lose track of enough time that I would be doing it well into the night so that I could continue to add on the next day.
There were two separate lectures, the Alumni and Blakers, run by mathematicians who were at the top of their respective jobs. Most importantly, these lectures although far too advanced for much of an understanding, showed the possibilities of jobs within mathematics and their vital application to the real world. It really did just open up my eyes to some interesting jobs.  
This camp, although made difficult by going online, has provided me with many different ways of attacking problems and problems that are interesting enough that I wish to continue with them and find more of the hidden facts that they enclose. I would like to thank the great people at the NMSS that pulled it all together to be engaging even though we couldn’t meet face to face or efficiently communicate, my tutor who kept pushing me to find new hidden pieces and made me think for myself and MAT for their support and providing me with this once in a lifetime experience.

Thomas Butler – Don College








